
‘The Rayne Foundation’, 3 Bromley Place, W1T 6BD �6

Section 1
01/04 Previous Applications

Previous applications on the site are notes as follows;
1983 - Application granted for planning for the glass roof and new entrance door.
1990 - Conservatory, glass box , granted at appeal.

01/05 Consultation

Consultations with Marie Stopes International and adjacent neighbours to 3 
Bromley Place have taken place.  The Rayne Foundation and Marie Stopes 
International are keen to compliment each other with sharing meeting space and 
developing a good neighbourly relationship.

01/06 Consultation with Local Residents

Consultations have also taken place with local residents in the vicinity of the 3 
Bromley Place.  All residents were invited to attend an open coffee morning in 
June, to celebrate the charity moving into their new premises on the townhouse 
side of the property.


